Muirlands Middle School Math Department

Dear Parent(s) or Guardian,

I am pleased to have your child enrolled in one of my mathematics classes. I believe that it is a privilege to be part of your child's educational growth. I also believe that mathematics is an essential tool towards the enrichment of your child. I will make every effort to assure that the classroom learning atmosphere is a positive one in which to help your child succeed. I have high, but not unreasonable, expectations for every student regardless of ability level. To me, there is no excuse for not trying. I expect 100% effort at all times.

Should you, at any time during the school year, have any concerns or wish to discuss your student's progress, please do not hesitate to contact me at (858) 302-3150 ext. 2309 or email me at enewmanl@sandi.net. E-mail is the best way to communicate with me.

I solicit your help and cooperation in an effort to make this both a challenging and successful school year for your student. Please read and discuss the course syllabus with your child. Finally, fill out the "syllabus acknowledgment form" in order for your child to receive credit.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Sincerely, Emily Newman Math Teacher